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RE: DEMAND FOR PAYMENT OF ARREARS OF EARNED ALLOWANCES 

 

Management noted the intensification of demand for full implementation of the 

payment of earned allowances by some Staff Unions on campus. 

  

Specifically, Management noted the peaceful protest by members of the Senior Staff 

Association of Nigerian Universities (SSANU), National Association of Academic 

Technologists (NAAT) and Non-Academic Staff Union (NASU) on Monday, 2 June, 

2015. 

  

It is pertinent to emphasize that Management has not received any additional 

allocation from the Federal Government for the   settlement of the said allowances 

other than the one received in 2013. 

  

However, Management wishes to reiterate its commitment to the promotion of the 

welfare of workers in the University. 

  

Management, therefore, pleads for understanding. 

  

Management wishes to state that as soon as it receives any further allocation from 

the Federal Government on the matter, payment will commence IMMEDIATELY. 

  

Thank you. 

  

  

  

  

MANAGEMENT 
 


